# Molokai 5-Day Club FAQ's

Thank you for your interest in learning more about our 5-Day Clubs and what is involved with hosting a club in your community this summer. Below are answers to some frequently asked questions. Please contact us if you have any further questions or visit the page below to register to host a club.

# What is a 5-Day Club?

A 5DC is a summer backyard Bible club for children led by trained, screened teens from local churches here in Hawaii. These students will lead a fun filled hour and a half long club for the children who attend. Each day will include an engaging Bible lesson, scripture memory, songs, snacks and games. Our 5-Day Clubs are "hosted" by individuals and churches in the community who want to reach the children there with the Gospel of Jesus Christ.

#### When are 5-Day Clubs held?

This year our summer missionary training camp will be held at Molokai Baptist Church during the first two weeks of June. Because of this, we will only be able to host clubs on Molokai during the week of **June 11th-15th** in the afternoon.

# How long does a 5DC last?

Our clubs meet daily, Monday through Friday, and last about an hour and a half. On Molokai we are asking the hosts start their clubs no earlier than 1 p.m. and no later than 2:30 p.m. If you or your church want to add extra things before or after our 5DC your welcome do to so, but our teams can only commit to being onsite for 90 minutes each day.

#### How much does it cost to host a club?

Absolutely nothing! Well, unless you count the cost of snacks (see below). Our teens train hard each summer for the opportunity to share the Gospel with children all across Hawaii. It's our pleasure to help you reach the children on Molokai through our fun and engaging 5DC's.

# Where can a 5-Day Club be held?

Our deep desire is for our clubs to be held in locations where we can impact the lives of children who may not already have a relationship with Christ. We are willing to lead 5DC's in a variety of locations. In the past, we've held them in living rooms, garages, backyards, parks, churches and community centers. Basically, anywhere we can safely gather a group of children. If your club is not being held at your local church (which is totally fine) we do ask that you still include them by asking them to help with prayer support, providing snacks, advertising the club and visiting the club each afternoon.

#### What commitment will I have to make as a host?

We ask the hosts of our 5-Day Clubs to commit to the following things:

- 1. Provide a physical location for the club to be held.
- 2. Recruit a group of volunteers to pray for the club and teens in advance.
- 3. Advertise the club dates and time to the children and families in your community. The <u>ONLY</u> way they will know about the club is if you and others in your church tell them. (We can provide customized flyers.)
- 4. Provide a light snack and drinks for the children who attend.
- 5. Provide a volunteer each day willing to "register" children who attend.
- 6. With your church's help, commit to following up with the children who attend the club and invite them to your church.









